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Gateway seeks ‘green’ vendors 
for Celebrate Earth Day event 

Free space offered to qualifying groups 
 

Gateway Technical College is seeking vendors from profit and non-profit 

groups to participate in its Celebrate Earth Day event to be held 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

April 20 at its Racine, Kenosha and Elkhorn campuses. 

The vendor fair at the event will feature groups which sell environmental or 

green products, or are considered an environmentally friendly non-profit 

organization. The display areas are free, and a 12-by-6-foot space will be 

provided to each vendor. 

The communitywide event draws from throughout Southeastern Wisconsin. 

For further information, or to sign up for a booth, please go to 

www.gtc.edu/earthday. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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